
 
From: Shawn Adamsson  
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 8:57 AM 
To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca>; Dudek, Derek  
Subject: LACH position 
 
Good morning, 
 
Wes Kinghorn (see attached) was wondering if I could be switched from a representative of 
Emerging Leaders to stand as the rep for the Urban League. I'm completely ok with this. Wes 
said that he sent a request through in the fall of last year but I wanted to follow up and see if this 
is something that we can move forward with? 
 
Thanks, 
Shawn 
 

mailto:jbunn@London.ca


 
 
 

September 23, 2016  

Betty Mercier 
Committee Secretary (LACH) 
City Clerk’s Office, City of London 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
London, ON 

 
Good afternoon Betty, 
 
I am pleased to advise you that the Urban League of London submits Shawn Adamsson to be the Urban 
League of London representative to the LACH (replacing Greg Thompson). 

 
Please advise me if you need anything further at this time. 
All the best, 

 
Wes Kinghorn 
President, Urban League of London  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Urban League of London, Grosvenor Lodge, 1017 Western Road, London, ON N6G 1G5 
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